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Sarasota County FL 

 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin a 2.6 -mile resurfacing project along 
State Road (SR) 681 linking I-75 to US 41 in Sarasota County.  The improvements consist of pri-
marily milling and resurfacing, then cross slope correction for leveling and comfort, guardrail, 
drainage improvements, updated signing and marking, installing intelligent transportation 
equipment and signalization. During resurfacing of the on- and off-ramps, some overnight  
detours will be required. 
 
 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Resurfacing 
• Cross slope corrections to improve   

roadway 
• Drainage improvements 
• Updating signage and markings 

• Install “Wrong Way Driving” detection  
system for I-75 off ramp to SR 681 

 
 
 

 
PROJECT SCHEDULE 

• Construction starts summer 2023 
• Expected completion is winter 2024 

• Expect lane closures  
• Expect temporary overnight ramp closures with detour  

• Expect noise from construction equipment. 
• Estimated cost: $6.9 million 

CONTACT US 

 

Barbara Catlin  
Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
Barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

Adam Rose  
Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2774  
Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
mailto:Patricia.Pichette@dot.state.fl.us

